

# TEXAS HEALTH CARE **EWSLETTER**

March 18, 2016

(Volume XIII, Edition 06)

May this day bring you all the things that make you smile!

Texas Health Care was founded to allow doctors to be doctors. Our priority is simple: provide quality care to our patients.

## **April Birthdays!**

Employee	day	Employee	day	Employee	day	Employee	day	Employee	day
Dianna Chappell	1	Amber Ross	7	Sunny Crawford	12	Victoria Garza	20	Quy Tran	26
Amanda Rodriguez	2	Ilse Valencia	7	Whitney Dickerson	13	Lourdes Jimenez	20	Cordel Harriman	27
Carol Freeman	3	Beverly Cook	8	Lori Farneti	13	Lisa Hood	22	Alexis Luera-Rodriguez	27
Michelle Zamora	3	Melania Hernandez	8	Kimberley Russell	13	Michael Purcell	23	Wendy Ross	27
Diana Smith	4	Cristina Hernandez	8	Robin Moore	16	Andriana Cruz	24	Lisa Allmand	28
Christin Wilkins	4	Jana Henderson	9	Yasaira Zamora	16	Miriam Munoz	24	Mandy Gilmore	28
Kerri Cloud	5	Maria Rodriguez	9	Brenda Caughron	17	Laura Dodds	25	Ana Saucedo	28
Janice Garcia	6	Courtney Boedeker	10	Brenda Maxwell	18	Michael McFadden	25	Stephanie Webster	29
Cindy Littlehale	6	Marisol Martinez	10	Katina Balogun	19	Drew Thompson	25	Abigail Mota-Lindero	30
Cole Gilman	7	Billie Fellows	11	Jennifer Beasley	20	Deanna Cason	26	7777	1
Dulce Martinez	7	Kayla Prestridge	11	Christina Frausto	20	Myra Delgadillo	26		



#### **Happy Retirement Tim!**

Please join us in extending best wishes to **Tim Knutson**, who is retiring from Texas Health Care on March 18<sup>th</sup>. Tim has been an esteemed member of our Senior Management Team and will be greatly missed by our physicians, office staff and colleagues alike.



We wish Tim well as he starts a new chapter in his life beginning with his upcoming European vacation. We know he is eager to go on his European vacation and then riding on his property with his John Deere tractor in the corn fields of lowa!

### **Happy Retirement Dru!**



We would also like to extend our best regards to our loyal phone receptionist as she retires this month.







THE
HEALTHY
CHOICE

# TEXAS HEALTH CARE WELLNESS PROGRAM

for THC Employees

#### Have United Healthcare (UHC) as your medical

**carrier?** Make the most of your UHC health benefits!

Even the most informed health care consumer has questions at times. That is why UHC has created the Benefit Awareness News for our members. The monthly e-newsletter brings you articles filled with tips that can help

you make the most of all that your health benefits offer. Sign up today by logging into your personal portal at www.myuhc.com and choose to receive email from UHC.

#### 401K Plan Entry (2nd Quarter) -- Final Notice

Prepare Now for tomorrow

Don't forget that unless deferral is elected at a different percentage rate or the employee chooses to opt out of the automatic enrollment feature prior to March 31st—employees listed will be added to the plan for an automatic percentage rate of 4% on the first April check. If employees below have not already done so, please register your 401K account

online at www.trsretire.com or call a Transamerica Retirement Solutions Specialist at 800-755-5801.

Alberto Barrios Nancy Acosta Lupita Aguila Amy Atkins Fareeda Billal Lucia Camacho **Anav Carlos** Kerri Cobb Mavra Duque Marivel Harris Karen Kindler Ravanne McGill Patricia Medina Andrea Miller Kim Mizener Erika Rudolph Alexis Soto Debra Stidham

Ricky Tiwater Valerie Villalovas

For additional assistance, contact our Lawing Financial Consultant -Dion Nickel at 469/264-1187.

#### **Quarterly Physician Best Clinic Award for Patient Experience**



#### Congratulations to Dr. Dearden and staff!



Congratulations to Dr. Dearden and his staff for achieving the first quarterly Physician Best Clinic

Award for patient experience. This clinic achieved the highest percentile possible in all six survey categories measured – remarkable! The patients thank you! On hand to present were Dr. Britt West, Chair of THC's Culture Committee and Tischa Schroeder, Practice Consultant. Who will be next?

Honorable mention goes to the Bahrami/Rajan Weatherford clinic, a close 2<sup>nd</sup> place.

#### MONTHLY "OTHER COLLECTIONS" (Employee Company Incentive Program)

If you collect an outstanding patient balance for another THC Physician and complete the new "Other Collections" form, you become eligible for a prize! The following employees are being recognized for collecting for another THC Physician and competing for prizes in the month of February.

Will your name be on the March Recognition list?

Leslie Baird, BEKP	Jana Henderson, S/F-W	Victoria Pizana, HVMK
Lucia Camacho, T/D	Ana Hernandez, B-435	Theresa Richburg, G/W
Sunny Crawford, P/M	Maria Hicks, Ali	Imelda Solis, G/W
Debbie Cummins, Dearden	Abigayle McKenzie, B-440	Johnnie Tubbs, Penn SX
Severina Diaz, B-330	Sherry Parks, G/W	Michelle Zamora, B-440
Bernadette Garcia, C/H	Cristina Hernandez, CKC	

February Winners:
Debbie Cummins
Johnnie Tubbs
Imelda Solis